
 

 
 

        
 

        Sunday, November 29th, 2020       
            First Sunday of Advent   
  8:30 AM Harmonia Choir – Warm up 
  9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                     Lector: Janice Jones             
10:15AM Adult Bible Class 
       
           Monday, November 30th           
           Feast- Apostle Andrew   
 8:00 AM +Frances Polaski,  
                By Cousin Viola Przybylski  
 7:00 PM Harmonia Choir Practice  
 
           Tuesday, December 1st         
             Bp. Eligius of Noyon   
 8:00 AM +Andrew and Mary  
                Wesolowski, By Estate  
 

       Wednesday, December 2nd    
               P. Francis Xavier  
  8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
  7:00 PM Finance Committee Meeting –  
               Parish Hall 
 
 
 
 

         
 
 

           
 
          Thursday, December 3rd   
               P. Francis Xavier  
  8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
 

             Friday, December 4th        
                  V.M. Barbara  
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day    
 
           Saturday, December 5th           
                   Ab. Sabas   
  9 AM – 3:00 PM Penitential Mass and    
                     Advent Retreat    
  5:00 PM Holy Mass  

                Lector: Beverly Basinski     
 

          Sunday, December 6th, 2020       
             Second Sunday of Advent   
  8:30 AM Harmonia Choir – Warm up 
  9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                  Lector:   Nancy Pokriki          
10:15AM Adult Bible Class 
10:15 AM Card making – parish hall 
 
 
Seek ye first the Kingdom of God, and 
His righteousness, and all these things 

shall be added unto you.  - Matthew 6:33  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

DECEMBER PARISH 
COMMITTEE COUNTERS 
Saturdays 5:00 PM Mass 
Richard Jones, Brian Freier  
Sundays 9:00 AM Mass 

         Norman Glowka, Dave Pecynski  
 
 

                   PLEASE REMEMBER 
IN PRAYER 

Lord, look upon our friends, 
family and caregivers with the 
eyes of your mercy and let 
your healing hand rest upon 
them, restoring them to 

wholeness and strength for service in Your 
Kingdom.  
Irene Sikora, Edward Szpila, Frank and  
Elaine Hoerner, Debbie and Dave Lasek,    
Leo Majchrzak, Jeanne Karlinski, Sherry 
Mack, Kathy Cherico, Chuck Kibby, Gert 
Janicki, Doreen Piatek, Eleanor Bork, Audrey 
Zygmunt, Charles Guarasci, Marilyn Busch, 
Fr. Gus Sicard, Doreen Bush, Richard Jones, 
Joan Pepperday, Jaqueline Isgro. 
 
 

CATHEDRAL VOICE MAILING 
Contact the parish office if you would like to 
have the Cathedral Voice mailed to you. For 
parishioners presently receiving a weekly 
mailing -  be advised that there is no longer 
a yearly charge for mailing, unless you so 
choose to make a donation towards it.   

 You can also view the weekly bulletin 
on the church website.   

 
 

ACOLYTES NEEDED 
We are making an appeal to 
anyone interested in serving 
at the altar for our weekend 
masses. This is open to all 
people of all ages. There is no 

need to “kneel” during mass, chairs are 
available. Brief training sessions will be 
had prior to serving. Thanks – Bp. John  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  READINGS THIS WEEK 
Monday       Isaiah 2, 1-5      Mat 8: 5-11   

Tuesday Isaiah 11:1-10    Luke 10:21-24      

Wednesday Isaiah 25:6-10    Mat 15:29-37 

Thursday    Isaiah 26:1-6      Mat 7:21, 24-27     

Friday         Isaiah 29:17-24   Mat 9:27-31 

Saturday     Isaiah 30:19-21    Mat 9:35 

 

 
     FINANCE COMMITTEE  
          MEETING  
Wednesday, December 2nd @ 
7:00 PM in the Parish Hall. All 

parishioners are welcome to join this 
committee. At this meeting we will be 
discussing the budget for 2021 & our Church 
investments.      Thanks, Cindy Pecynski  
                         Financial Secretary 

 
 

       ADVENT RETREAT_    
The Advent Retreat will be held 

this coming Saturday, 
December 5th from 9 AM – 3 

PM.  We will begin with an Advent 
Penitential Service entitled “Awake to 
Mercy.”  The retreat will follow.  Last date 
to register is Sunday Nov. 29th. Sign-up 
sheet is in the vestibule!  Thank-You.  

 
 

CHRISTMAS  FLOWER  

DONATION envelopes for 

your Christmas flower 

donations   are   located in the 

vestibule of the church for your convenience, 

or you may use your weekly envelope and 

indicate accordingly.  

       

Grace is the face that love wears 

when it meets imperfection. ~ Joseph 

R. Cooke 

 

 

 

 



 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS FOR OUR 

SUNSHINE FRIENDS  

Sunday, December 6th 
after 9:00 AM Mass we will 
be making cards in the Parish hall for our 
parishioners and friends on the sunshine list. 
We will social distance and wear masks. We 
will have a simple and safe coffee hour. 
Please bring your artistic skills and thank 
you.  Cindy Pecynski  
 
 

CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE 
The Christmas Giving Tree will be going up 

right after Thanksgiving in the 
church vestibule. This tradition 
will help support the Lancaster 
Youth Bureau in their yearly 
labor of love – giving Christmas 
gifts and spreading cheer to the 
children and families in our 
community who are less 

fortunate than us. The Youth Bureau asked 
that we do not wrap the gifts this year 
but rather place them in gift bags along with 
a gift tag from our Giving Tree. Due to Covid 
the families will be given wrapping paper and 
they will in turn wrap their own gifts. The 
deadline to place your unwrapped or 
bagged gifts under the Giving Tree is 
Thursday, December 10th as the Youth 
Bureau is celebrating a week of gift giving ~ 
instead of a single day as done in years past.  
The gifts will be distributed in plenty time for 
Christmas by the Lancaster Youth Bureau.   
                                             

      
PARISH BUDGET 

AND CALENDAR MEETING 
The Parish Budget and Calendar meeting will  
be held Sunday, December 13th at 10:30 
AM to approve the 2021 budget and discuss 
future events. Please come with your ideas 
and questions! Should you like to add a 
tentative event date to the calendar prior to 
the meeting contact the parish office.   
         
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
YMS of R  Annual Clothing Drive 
We will be collecting clothing from 
Nov. 1st till December 31, 2020. 
Clothes can be dropped off in the 
church vestibule or the parish 
office.  Thank you in advance for 
supporting our drive.  
YMS of R Branch 20 
 

   
I would like to      
thank the following 

parishioners, in addition 
to the previously published lists, who have 
volunteered with the recent drive thru and 
take out fish frys. Their help was greatly 
appreciated by the parish and me. Betty & 
Fran Swendra, Bill Chester, James Chester, 
Anne Szpylman, Cheryl Glowka and Ed 
Yungbluth.   Thank you, Norman Glowka  

 
PNU DISTRICT 4 NEWS 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 
What/Who are you thankful for? Now is the 
perfect time to plan ahead before our rates 
increase in 2021. 
Contact the Home Office, your District 
Director or Branch Secretary today.  Life 
insurance/annuities/credit union. See PNU 
bulletin ad for contact info.  

 
 PARISH BOWLING LEAGUE 
The parish-bowling league is 
looking for interested bowlers!   
The league will begin Sunday, January 3rd, 
2021 and continue for 10 sessions every 
other week at a cost of $12.00 at the 
Wimbledon Lanes in W. Seneca.  Come join 
us for the fun and fellowship during the long 
winter months! The sign-up is in the 
vestibule. Any questions call Don Barnes @ 
677-2705 or Bob Giczkowski @ 359-6645. 
                     

               COMING EVENTS 
Wednesday, December 9th - Parish 
Committee Meeting, 7:00 PM - Parish Hall   
Friday, December 11th – Fish Fry, 4-7 PM  
Sunday, Dec.13th – Parish Budget and 
Calendar Meeting, 10:30 AM  

 
 
       



      
 
 

 

 

 


